
Dear: Members of the TCDSB. 

 

 

My wife and I currently have one child attending St. Gregory’s, and would like to 

submit that we are strongly opposed to the boundary change/review process which 

has been put forward and we are in agreement with Director Gauthier’s report 

which recommends maintaining the status quo and finding a new school. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Leo Converso 

 


